PUBLIC HEARING

VILLAGE OF FLOWER HILL

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the Incorporated Village of Flower Hill will hold the Annual Village Organizational meeting and the following public hearings on Monday, April 6, 2020 by teleconference at 7:30 p.m.
This meeting will be held by teleconference pursuant to Governor Cuomo’s Executive Order 202.1. 

1. Public hearing on the adoption of the 2020-2021 tentative budget

2. To Consider Proposed Local Law D – 2020: Add to Section A243 Attachment “Fees, Charges and Deposits”, “Miscellaneous Fees” “Storage Pod”

3. Continued Pubic Hearing Proposed Local Law C Amending Chapter 227 “Vehicles and Traffic”, Chapter 227-18 “Limited Time Parking”, Schedule XIII on Ridge Drive East

While this meeting will be open to the public there will be no “in-person” location.
You may join the meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone. https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/964325517 

You can also dial in using your phone. 
(For supported devices, tap a one-touch number below to join instantly.) 

United States: +1 (872) 240-3311 
- One-touch: tel:+18722403311,,964325517# 

Access Code: 964-325-517 

The meeting will be recorded and later transcribed.
You may view the proposed Local Laws on the website:

http://villageflowerhill.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/2020-21-tentative.pdf
This meeting is open to the public. 
By Order of the Board of Trustees
Ronnie Shatzkamer, Village Administrator

Flower Hill, New York

Dated: April 1, 2020
